DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Sara Wilson, Interim Director of Human Resources
CC:

Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
2008-2009 School Calendar Revisions
DATE;

March 17, 2009
ISSUE:
Due to inclement weather and school cancellations, KDE is considering giving each district an option to move the testing window for the 2008-2009 assessment. 
Our current calendar has the window from May 4 – May 15 (leaving 11 days of school after window). The State is considering May 11 – May 22 for testing (leaving 6 days of school after window).  
Our current calendar has May 1 as an Early Release Day to allow staff to score portfolios. If testing changes, this date would move to May 8 as an Early Release Day for portfolio scoring.

RECOMMENDATION:
If the state grants final approval for these changes, I recommend altering the school calendar to delay the testing window to May 11 – May 22 and to change the early release day to May 8. If KDE doesn’t grant final approval for these changes, I recommend the calendar stay the same.
MOTION:


Motion by _____________and second by___________ to 


approve the changes for the 2008-2009 school calendar.
